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CHEVERY, CTÉ DUPLESSIS, (Québec) G0G 1G0

                    TÉL: (418) 787-2244

PUBLIC NOTICE
To all residents
The Municipality receives complaints on a regular basis concerning dogs that are running loose in our communities. Lately the number of complaints has been increasing. 

All dog owners are required to keep their dogs tied on at home or on a leash when they are moving around the community. 
Even if the owner feels that their pets are not aggressive, there are some residents who are scared when approached by a wondering dog. 
These dogs are trespassing on private property, getting into garbage and leaving a mess that other people have to clean up.
There is also the safety issue; a wondering dog could cause a vehicle accident which may injure people and/or the dog as well.
We are counting on the collaboration of dog owners to respect their neighbours and their community by being responsible for their pets. 
For further information please feel free to contact me by phone at 418-787-2244 or by e-mail at rowsell.crystal@gmail.com 
Respectively,

Crystal Rowsell
Administrative Technician
MCNGSL Public notice/Avis Public – Radio, public locations and mail boxes

